The Baird Creek Greenway encompasses
over 500 acres along a scenic, wooded
stream valley on the east side of the City
of Green Bay, Wisconsin. As an
irreplaceable community asset, the
Greenway provides a natural oasis that is
used for many recreational activities
including hiking, jogging, bird watching,
cross country skiing, and biking. The City
of Green Bay is undergoing rapid
development on its eastern boundary,
creating both opportunities and
challenges for Baird Creek. The
Greenway is uniquely situated to provide =
hands-on environmental education and
exploration for a rapidly growing
population, as well as a passive
recreational resource. However,
increased foot and bike traffic, storm
water runoff, and pressure from invasive
species threaten to degrade the
ecologically sensitive habitats and
stream. In response, the BCPF has
initiated an integrated restoration and

ir ive species manag program.

INVASIVE SPECIES INTERNSHIP

The Baird Creek Preservation Foundation (BCPF) seeks two paid seasonal
interns (approximately 40 hours per week for 10-12 weeks), starting June
2024, to assist Foundation staff and board members in native plant
restoration and invasive species management within the Greenway. Please
note that this is a paid summer hire/internship. Salary is $14.00 per hour.

Specific Intern Tasks can include:

¢ Removal of Invasive Plants

« Assisting in coordinating/organizing volunteers
¢ l|dentifying and cataloging invasive plant areas
¢ Planting native plant species

e Tree maintenance

e Other tasks as assigned

¢ Interns may be asked to work with ArcGIS

CANDIDATES MUST HAVE RELIABLE TRANSPORTATION.

HOW TO APPLY: Interested applicants should send
their cover letter and resume to info@bairdcreek.org
by March 19, 2024 and mark submissions as Invasive
Intern 2024. Thank you!




